St. Paul & District Hospital Foundation
4713 — 48 Avenue
St. Paul, AB T0A 343 a0
Phone: (780) 645-3331 Fax: (780) 645- ]ﬁoéCENED B § 0

December 4, 2012
Re: Hospital Foundation Fundraiser — March 2, 2013

“The St. Paul and District Hospital Foundation Needs Your Help”

The St. Paul and District Hospital Foundation is a charitable organization founded in 1990. This
organization is managed by a board of trustees whose mandate it is to coordinate, utilize and
manage donated funds. The donated funds are used to purchase equipment for the St. Paul
Healthcare Centre, to enhance hospital care for the people of the community and surrounding
area. All funds raised by the foundation stay in the community.

We are once again in the process of fundraising. A Fundraising Event will be held on March 2,
2013. The event will include entertainment, supper and a live and silent auction.

Following consultation with local healthcare centre staff and physicians, the Foundation will be
fundraising for the following items:

1) Ventilator: The ventilator is used for people who for some reason are unable to
breath on their own.
2) Colonoscope: The colonoscope is used to assess for cancer or other diseases of

the large intestine.
3) ECG Machine: The ECG machine is used to assess the heart’s thythm. It will be
used on patients presenting with chest pain or irregular heart rates.

We are asking for your assistance and support with this event in the following ways.

a) A donation towards the live/silent auction. This donation could be in the form of
an item or a cash donation. The cash donation could be used towards the
purchase of an item for the event.

b) Your attendance and the attendance of your employees at the event. Tables for
eight can be reserved at a cost of $350. Individual tickets will be sold at a cost of
$45.

Within the next few weeks you will be visited by representatives from the Foundation who will
be requesting your assistance and soliciting your support. For further information, please contact
Linda Kryzanowski at 780-645-3882 or Michelle Blanchette at 780-645-3331.

Thank you for your anticipated donation and we look forward to seeing you at this event on
March 2, 2013.

Sincerely,
Kencta /%é/jwaj

Linda Kryzanowski
Chairperson



